
 
 

11th September 2015 
 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new school year.  We hope that you enjoyed the summer break.  Year 6 is a 
busy, exciting and important year for your child, but one that will be fulfilling, rewarding and lots of 
fun. 
 
We would like to inform you of some set times.  It would be helpful if you could remind your child 
on the applicable day so that they bring appropriate equipment with them. 
 

 Games and PE lessons are as follows: 
 
Wednesdays and Fridays 
A P.E. kit containing appropriate loose-fitting clothing and trainers/gym shoes are essential 
on those days 
 

 Weekly Parent Times are: 
 
6B Thursday 3.45 – 4.15 p.m. 
 
6G Wednesday 3.45 – 4.15 p.m. 
 

 School Journey to PGL, Osmington Bay 
 
Week beginning 2nd November 
We will be having a morning meeting for parents about School Journey at 8:45am in the 
Year 6 classrooms on Wednesday 23rd September.  
 

 Our Family Biography Exhibition will take place on Wednesday 25th November at 
2.30pm in the top hall. In place of an autumn assembly, there will be an exhibition and 
presentation based on the family biographies. The children work hard to produce a 
biography of a family member. This presentation will give them the opportunity to exhibit 
their work and field questions from other children and adults.  
 
 

Homework will be given out twice a week on Tuesdays (to be handed in by Friday) and Friday (to 
be handed in the following Tuesday).  It is your child’s responsibility to complete and return the 
homework on time. 
 
On a final note, as you know Year 6 is a vital year for children’s education. When you arrange your 
secondary school visits please inform the office in writing to enable us to plan our curriculum time 
to most benefit the children. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Elisa Butler      Gail Gyles 


